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asceticism.”—from the preface In 1919, when C.S. Lewis was only twenty, just a few
months returned from the Great War, his first collection of poetry was published,
presaging the author’s brilliant career. At the time, Lewis was in the midst of
his agnostic phase, yet to become the great Christian philosopher of his later
life. As such, the poems all revolve around the theme of nature as a malevolent
force, with beauty as the only divine truth. This volume includes a preface by
Walter Hooper, which illuminates Lewis’s formative influences, drawing from his
letters, diaries, and other works to provide a record of the early part of the
great writer’s life. "[Lewis’s] writing is like the easy talk of a good
conversationalist and he challenges many deeply set convictions without raising
his voice." —St. Louis Post Dispatch
C. S. LEWIS - The Complete Works: Fantasy Classics, Science Fiction Novels,
Religious Studies, Poetry, Speeches & Autobiography C. S. Lewis 2017-04-20 This C.
S. Lewis collection is formatted to the highest digital standards. The edition
incorporates an interactive table of contents, footnotes and other information
relevant to the content which makes the reading experience meticulously organized
and enjoyable. Novels: The Chronicles of Narnia: The Lion, the Witch and the
Wardrobe Prince Caspian The Voyage of the Dawn Treader The Silver Chair The Horse
and His Boy The Magician's Nephew The Last Battle Space Trilogy: Out of the Silent
Planet Perelandra That Hideous Strength The Screwtape Letters The Pilgrim's
Regress The Great Divorce Till We Have Faces Short Stories: Screwtape Proposes a
Toast Ministering Angels Religious Studies: The Allegory of Love The Problem of
Pain A Preface to Paradise Lost The Abolition of Man Miracles Mere Christianity
Reflections on the Psalms The Four Loves An Experiment in Criticism A Grief
Observed Letters to Malcolm: Chiefly on Prayer Poetry: Spirits in Bondage: A Cycle
of Lyrics Autobiography: Surprised by Joy: The Shape of My Early Life Speeches:
Transposition The Weight of Glory Membership Learning in War-Time The Inner Ring
De Descriptione Temporum The Literary Impact of the Authorised Version Hamlet: The
Prince or The Poem? Kipling's World Sir Walter Scott Lilies that Fester Psychoanalysis and Literary Criticism The Inner Ring Is Theology Poetry? Transposition
On Obstinacy in Belief The Weight of Glory Clive Staples Lewis (1898-1963) was a
British novelist, poet, academic, medievalist, literary critic, essayist, lay
theologian, broadcaster, lecturer, and Christian apologist. He is best known for
his fictional work, especially The Chronicles of Narnia, The Screwtape Letters and
The Space Trilogy, and for his non-fiction Christian apologetics, such as Mere
Christianity, Miracles, and The Problem of Pain.
The Theology of C. S. Lewis - 12 Books Collection: The Pilgrim's Regress, Mere
Christianity, The Screwtape Letters, The Problem of Pain, Reflections on the
Psalms, The Four Loves, Miracles and more C. S. Lewis 2016-05-01 This carefully
crafted ebook: "The Theology of C. S. Lewis - 12 Books Collection: The Pilgrim's
Regress, Mere Christianity, The Screwtape Letters, The Problem of Pain,
Reflections on the Psalms, The Four Loves, Miracles and more" is formatted for
your eReader with a functional and detailed table of contents. Clive Staples Lewis
(1898-1963) was a British novelist, poet, academic, medievalist, literary critic,
lay theologian, lecturer, and Christian apologist. His first novel after becoming
a Christian was The Pilgrim's Regress, which depicted his experience with

The Beloved Works of C.S. Lewis Clive Staples Lewis 2004
Great Is the Lord Ron Highfield 2008-08-15 In imitation of classic tradition,
Great is the Lord sets out the Christian doctrine of God in a way designed to
illumine the mind, move the heart, and stir the soul to praise the triune God.
Here, Ronald Highfield introduces students, ministers, and others to the doctrine
of God held by the majority of the church from the second to the twentieth
century. This traditional opinion reveals God to be triune, loving, merciful,
gracious, patient, wise, one, simple, omnipotent, omniscient, eternal,
omnipresent, immutable, impassible, and glorious. Highfield draws on scripture,
tradition, and widely esteemed theologians to correct common misunderstandings and
superficial criticisms. He examines the modern practice, even among evangelical or
conservatives, of first rehearsing the shortcomings of “traditional” theological
teaching and then claiming that classical doctrines paint God as uncaring,
uninvolved, and a threat to human freedom. Great is the Lord revisits this classic
doctrine so accused to discover that, far from being the creator of such an
unpleasant god, it actually preserves our confidence in God's love and his
liberating action better than its opponents do. That traditional doctrine,
Highfield argues, grounds our dignity and freedom in the center of reality, the
Trinitarian life of God. Highfield's work here maintains the highest intellectual
standards, while offering a true theology for the praise of God.
The C. S. Lewis Collection: Complete Works C. S. Lewis 2019-05-30 The complete C.
S. Lewis collection from one of the intellectual giants of the twentieth century
and arguably one of the most influential writers of his day. Includes: Signature
Classics and Other Major Works • Mere Christianity • The Screwtape Letters • The
Great Divorce • The Problem of Pain • Miracles • A Grief Observed • The Abolition
of Man • The Four Loves • Reflections on the Psalms • Surprised by Joy • Letters
to Malcolm, Chiefly on Prayer • George MacDonald Essays and Speeches • The Weight
of Glory • God in the Dock • Christian Reflections • On Stories • Present Concerns
• The World’s Last Night The Chronicles of Narnia • The Magician’s Nephew • The
Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe • The Horse and His Boy • Prince Caspian • The
Voyage of the Dawn Treader • The Silver Chair • The Last Battle Stories and Poems
• The Pilgrim’s Regress • Out of the Silent Planet • Perelandra • That Hideous
Strength • The Dark Tower • Till We Have Faces • Poems • Narrative Poems • Spirits
in Bondage Academic Works • An Experiment in Criticism • The Allegory of Love •
The Discarded Image • Studies in Words • Image and Imagination • Studies in
Medieval and Renaissance Literature • Selected Literary Essays • The Personal
Heresy Biographical Works • All My Road Before Me • Letters to an American Lady •
Letters of C. S. Lewis • The Collected Letters of C. S. Lewis, Volume I • The
Collected Letters of C. S. Lewis, Volume II • The Collected Letters of C. S.
Lewis, Volume III Readers and Devotionals • Of Other Worlds • A Mind Awake • The
Business of Heaven • A Year with Aslan • A Year with C. S. Lewis • Yours, Jack •
Words to Live By
Spirits In Bondage C. S. Lewis 1984-01-06 “It is ‘Will’ that creates the world,
even though the world itself is a malignant thing which inveigles us into
reproducing and perpetuating life. The way to terminate this malignancy is by
surprised-by-joy-the-four-loves-cs-lewis
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Christianity. Lewis wrote several works on Heaven and Hell. One of these, The
Great Divorce, is a short novella in which a few residents of Hell take a bus ride
to Heaven, where they are met by people who dwell there. Another short work, The
Screwtape Letters, consists of suave letters of advice from senior demon Screwtape
to his nephew Wormwood on the best ways to tempt a particular human and secure his
damnation. Lewis is also regarded by many as one of the most influential Christian
apologists of his time. Mere Christianity was voted best book of the twentieth
century by Christianity Today in 2000. Lewis was very interested in presenting a
reasonable case for Christianity. Mere Christianity, The Problem of Pain, and
Miracles were all concerned, to one degree or another, with refuting popular
objections to Christianity, such as the question, "How could a good God allow pain
to exist in the world?" Lewis also wrote an autobiography Surprised by Joy, which
places special emphasis on his own conversion. Table of Contents: Novels: The
Pilgrim's Regress The Screwtape Letters Screwtape Proposes a Toast The Great
Divorce Short Stories: Screwtape Proposes a Toast Ministering Angels Religious
Studies: The Problem of Pain Miracles Mere Christianity Reflections on the Psalms
The Four Loves Letters to Malcolm: Chiefly on Prayer Essays: Transpositions, and
other Addresses ...
The Inspirational Writings of C.S. Lewis Clive Staples Lewis 1991 Gold-stamped
leatherette. 544 pp. 6 1/2 x 9 1/4. Orig. 4 vols. $46.80.
On Stories C. S. Lewis 2002-10-28 The theme of this collection is the excellence
of the Story, especially the kind of story dear to Lewis-fantasy and science
fiction, which he fostered in an age dominated by realistic fiction. On Stories is
a companion volume to Lewis’s collected shorter fiction, The Dark Tower and Other
Stories. Edited and with a Preface by Walter Hooper.
The Four Loves C. S. Lewis 2012-04-01 The Four Loves deserves to become a minor
classic as a modern mirror of souls a mirror of the virtues and failings of human
loving. --Martin D'Arcy, The New York Time Book Review
Surprised by Joy C. S. Lewis 1966-03-23 "A young man who wishes to remain a sound
Atheist cannot be too careful of his reading. There are traps everywhere . . . God
is, if I may say it, very unscrupulous." This book is not an autobiography. It is
not a confession. It is, however, certainly one of the most beautiful and
insightful accounts of a person coming to faith. Here, C.S. Lewis takes us from
his childhood in Belfast through the loss of his mother, to boarding school and a
youthful atheism in England, to the trenches of World War I, and then to Oxford,
where he studied, read, and, ultimately, reasoned his way back to God. It is
perhaps this aspect of Surprised by Joy that we—believers and nonbelievers—find
most compelling and meaningful; Lewis was searching for joy, for an elusive and
momentary sensation of glorious yearning, but he found it, and spiritual life,
through the use of reason. In this highly personal, thoughtful, intelligent
memoir, Lewis guides us toward joy and toward the surprise that awaits anyone who
seeks a life beyond the expected. "Lewis tempered his logic with a love for
beauty, wonder, and magic . . . He speaks to us with all the power and lifechanging force of a Plato, a Dante, and a Bunyan."—Christianity Today "The tension
of these final chapters holds the interest like the close of a thriller."—Times
Literary Supplement C. S. (Clive Staples) Lewis (1898–1963), one of the great
writers of the twentieth century, also continues to be one of our most influential
Christian thinkers. He wrote more than thirty books, both popular and scholarly,
including The Chronicles of Narnia series, The Screwtape Letters, The Four Loves,
Mere Christianity, and Till We Have Faces.
The Business of Heaven C. S. Lewis 1984-07-05 A journey through the ecclesiastical
year with Christianity’s most eloquent and inspiring spokesman. “A potent
anthology” (Los Angeles Times). Edited and with a Preface by Walter Hooper.
The Literary Legacy of C. S. Lewis Chad Walsh 2008-12-07 C. S. Lewis has been read
and studied as though he were two authors—a writer of Christian apologetics and a
writer of science fiction and fantasy. Only in recent years has there been any
move to examine his work as the creation of a single, unique mind. This is the
first major critical study to undertake that task. Chad Walsh, who wrote an
earlier study of Lewis, Apostle to the Skeptics, reassesses the Oxford don’s
surprised-by-joy-the-four-loves-cs-lewis

legacy fifteen years after his death—his poetry, visionary fiction, and space
fiction; The Chronicles of Narnia; Till We Have Faces; his criticism; and his
religious-philosophical writing. Lewis emerges as an archetypal Christian and the
creator of some of the most original books of our century.
Till We Have Faces C. S. Lewis 1980-07-09 “I saw well why the gods do not speak to
us openly, nor let us answer . . . Why should they hear the babble that we think
we mean? How can they meet us face to face till we have faces?” Haunted by the
myth of Cupid and Psyche throughout his life, C.S. Lewis wrote this, his last,
extraordinary novel, to retell their story through the gaze of Psyche’s sister,
Orual. Disfigured and embittered, Orual loves her younger sister to a fault and
suffers deeply when she is sent away to Cupid, the God of the Mountain. Psyche is
forbidden to look upon the god’s face, but is persuaded by her sister to do so;
she is banished for her betrayal. Orual is left alone to grow in power but never
in love, to wonder at the silence of the gods. Only at the end of her life, in
visions of her lost beloved sister, will she hear an answer. "Till We Have Faces
succeeds in presenting with imaginative directness what its author has described
elsewhere as ‘the divine, magical, terrifying and ecstatic reality in which we all
live’ . . . [It] deepens for adults that sense of wonder and strange truth which
delights children in The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe, Prince Caspian, and
other legends of Narnia." —New York Times "The most significant and triumphant
work that Lewis has . . . produced." —New York Herald Tribune
The Inspirational Writings of C. S. Lewis C. S. Lewis 2004-10-31 C.S. Lewis, one
of the world's most celebrated authors, writes candidly, clearly, and from the
heart about the deepest human concerns of faith, joy, and love in this outstanding
collection of four of his best loved works. Surprised by Joy is a moving chronicle
of a modern man who loses and regains his Christian faith; Reflections on the
Psalms explores their relevance to contemporary life; The Four Loves sheds light
on human affection, friendship, erotic love, and the love of God; and The Business
of Heaven is a collection of meditations for every day of the year. As Lewis
wrote, "Joy is the serious business of heaven," and that business, and that goes
into making it successful, is celebrated in the writings contained in this special
collection.
Works by C. S. Lewis Source Wikipedia 2013-09 Please note that the content of this
book primarily consists of articles available from Wikipedia or other free sources
online. Commentary (works not included). Pages: 30. Chapters: Books by C. S.
Lewis, Novels by C. S. Lewis, Poetry by C. S. Lewis, The Screwtape Letters, The
Great Divorce, Mere Christianity, The Problem of Pain, The Personal Heresy, Out of
the Silent Planet, The Space Trilogy, C. S. Lewis bibliography, Till We Have
Faces, A Grief Observed, The World's Last Night and Other Essays, The Abolition of
Man, God in the Dock, Dymer, The Four Loves, Miracles, Surprised by Joy, Spirits
in Bondage, The Pilgrim's Regress, The Discarded Image, An Experiment in
Criticism, The Allegory of Love, Studies in Words, Letters to Malcolm: Chiefly on
Prayer, They Asked for a Paper: Papers and Addresses, Of Other Worlds, A Preface
to Paradise Lost. Excerpt: The Personal Heresy is a series of articles, three each
by C.S. Lewis and E.M.W. (Eustace Mandeville Wetenhall) Tillyard, first published
on April 27, 1939 by Oxford University Press and later reprinted, also by Oxford
University Press, in 1965. The book has been reprinted in 2008 by Concordia
University Press with an Introduction by Lewis scholar Bruce L. Edwards and a new
Preface by the editor, Joel D. Heck. The central issue of the essays is whether a
piece of imaginative writing, particularly poetry, is primarily a reflection of
the author's personality (Tillyard's position) or is about something external to
the author (Lewis's position). The two positions may be summarized briefly as the
subjective position (Tillyard) and the objective position (Lewis). In general,
Lewis attempts to keep poetry within the reach of the common person, while
Tillyard thinks of the poet as a person who is "a cut above the common person." In
the fifth essay in The Personal Heresy, Lewis implied that the personal heresy
started when the romantic critics, such as Wordsworth, diverted our attention away
from the fruitful question, ...
The Beloved Works of C.S. Lewis Clive Staples Lewis 1998 The Beloved Works of C.S.
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Lewis includes Surprised By Joy, Reflections on the Pslams, The Four Loves, and
The Business of Heaven.
A Philosophical Walking Tour with C. S. Lewis Stewart Goetz 2014-12-18 Although it
has been almost seventy years since Time declared C.S. Lewis one of the world's
most influential spokespersons for Christianity and fifty years since Lewis's
death, his influence remains just as great if not greater today. While much has
been written on Lewis and his work, virtually nothing has been written from a
philosophical perspective on his views of happiness, pleasure, pain, and the soul
and body. As a result, no one so far has recognized that his views on these
matters are deeply interesting and controversial, and-perhaps more jarring-no one
has yet adequately explained why Lewis never became a Roman Catholic. Stewart
Goetz's careful investigation of Lewis's philosophical thought reveals oftoverlooked implications and demonstrates that it was, at its root, at odds with
that of Thomas Aquinas and, thereby, the Roman Catholic Church.
Varensporen en olifanten en andere essays Clive Staples Lewis 2006 Essays van de
Britse letterkundige en apologeet van het christendom (1898-1963).
Compassion Philip J. Larkin 2015-10-15 Since the efforts of Dame Cicely Saunders
and the founders of the modern hospice movement, compassion has become a
fundamental part of palliative care. In this ground-breaking book, international
experts give their critical thoughts on the essence and role of compassion, in
both palliative and hospice care over the past half-century. Compassion: The
essence of palliative and end-of-life care provides insight into the motivations
for, and practice of, compassionate palliative and hospice care, featuring the
reflections of leading healthcare professionals, social workers, chaplains and
educators. Chapters utilise case examples and first-hand experiences to explore
the historical and contemporary discourse surrounding the concept of compassion in
palliative medicine. This book is relevant to a multidisciplinary audience of
palliative care practitioners, including undergraduate and graduate students in
sociology, psychology and theology, and healthcare professionals in oncology and
gerontology.
True Myth James W. Menzies 2014-09-25 Each generation asks in its own way, "What
does it mean to be human?" In True Myth, James Menzies addresses this question by
exploring myth and religion in the thinking of mythologist Joseph Campbell and
Oxford don C. S. Lewis. Joseph Campbell understood Christianity as comprised of
mythical themes similar to those in other religious and secular myths. Admitting
that certain portions of the biblical record are historical, he taught the
theological and miraculous aspects as symbolic, as stories in which the reader
discovers what it means to be human today. C. S. Lewis defined Christianity, and
being truly human, as a relationship between the personal Creator and his creation
mediated through faith in his son, Jesus Christ. In contrast to Campbell, Lewis
took the theological and miraculous literally. Although Lewis understood how one
could see symbolism and lessons for life in miraculous events, he believed they
were more than symbolic and indeed took place in human history. Not only does
Menzies consider the ways Campbell and Lewis utilize myth in answering the
question for their generation, but he also probes the influence and presence of
myth in philosophy, media, ethics, history, literature, art, music, and religion
in a contemporary context, thus helping readers consider answers for their own
age.
C. S. Lewis Douglas R. Gilbert 2005 Gilbert and Kilby offer a portrait of C.S.
Lewis and the milieu in which he lived, using words and pictures to try to
represent vividly some aspects of his life.
Finding Purpose in Narnia Gina Burkart 2008 Readers are invited to interact with
the insights of C. S. Lewis, the author's reflections, and Scripture passages, in
a resource that encourages personal reflection and growth. Original.
The C. S. Lewis Collection: Signature Classics and Other Major Works C. S. Lewis
2017-03-14 Eight of C. S. Lewis’s timeless signature classics together in one
volume. Includes: • Mere Christianity • The Screwtape Letters • The Great Divorce
• The Problem of Pain • Miracles • A Grief Observed • The Abolition of Man • The
Four Loves • Reflections on the Psalms • Surprised by Joy • Letters to Malcolm
surprised-by-joy-the-four-loves-cs-lewis

Poems C. S. Lewis 2002-11-04 A collection of Lewis’s shorter poetry on a wide
range of subjects-God and the pagan deities, unicorns and spaceships, nature,
love, age, and reason: “Idea poems which reiterate themes known to have occupied
Lewis’s ingenious and provocative mind” (Clyde S. Kilby, New York Times Book
Review). Edited and with a Preface by Walter Hooper.
The Unknown Garden of Another's Heart Joseph A. Kohm 2022-01-06 In April of 1914,
fifteen-year-old C. S. Lewis walked into a sick neighbor’s bedroom for a visit.
This neighbor, eighteen-year-old Arthur Greeves, was reading a book titled Myths
of the Norsemen. Their meeting was a spark that would fan into a flame a
friendship that lasted almost fifty years. Drawing on original research of the 296
letters written by Lewis to Greeves that span the life of their friendship,
readers will explore the deep, emotional, and raw relationship of two dissimilar
people where each unveiled himself to the other in ways they did with no one else.
Embedded in this relationship is the trajectory of Lewis’s faith journey, starting
out as an arrogant skeptic and transforming into the greatest apologist of the
last one hundred years. Readers will be drawn into this beautiful friendship and
in turn become better friends to those around them.
The Quotable Lewis Jerry Root 2012-03-12 This book presents more than 1,500 quotes
from C. S. Lewis's writings, providing ready access to his thoughts on a variety
of topics. An exhaustive index references key words and concepts, allowing readers
to easily find quotes on any subject of interest.
The Dark Tower and Other Stories C. S. Lewis 2002-11-04 A collection of Lewis’s
complete shorter fiction, including two previously unpublished works, “The Dark
Tower” and “The Man Born Blind.” Edited and with a Preface by Walter Hooper.
Modern Fantasy Colin N. Manlove 2020-04-16 After a decade from 1965 which had seen
the growth in Britain and America of an enormous interest in fantasy literature,
and a rise in its academic repute from cold to lukewarm, a serious study of the
subject seemed long overdue. In this first critical book in its time on modern
English fantasy, Colin Manlove surveys a representative group of modern
fantasies—in the Victorian period in the children's scientific and Christian
fantasy The Water-Babies by Charles Kingsley and the mystical fantasy of the
Scottish writer George MacDonald; and from the twentieth century the
interplanetary romances of C. S. Lewis, the post-war fantasy of rebellious youth
in Mervyn Peake's Gormenghast books, and the quest to avert apocalypse in J. R. R.
Tolkien's The Lord of the Rings. The aim with all these works is to show the
peculiar literary experiences they offer and to assess their strengths and
limitations in relation to wider English literature. In the introduction to his
book, Manlove gives a definition of fantasy, marking off the genre from its near
neighbors science fiction and “Gothic” or horror story, and distinguishing between
fantasies that are serious works of imagination and those that are fanciful or
escapist. Each chapter that follows is primarily a literary analysis set in a
context of the writer's life, thought, and other works. As the book proceeds,
there begins to emerge a picture of the originality and merit of the writers, but
at the same time the sense of a division in the purpose of each writer, whereby
their works fail to abide by their own laws. In the conclusion to this book
Manlove draws the different types of division found into one and argues that the
problem is one that is endemic to the writing of modern fantasy.
The Intellectual World of C. S. Lewis Alister E. McGrath 2013-04-12 Marking the
50th anniversary of Lewis’ death, The Intellectual World of C. S. Lewis sees
leading Christian thinker Alister McGrath offering a fresh approach to
understanding the key themes at the centre of Lewis’ theological work and
intellectual development. Brings together a collection of original essays
exploring important themes within Lewis’ work, offering new connections and
insights into his theology Throws new light on subjects including Lewis’
intellectual development, the uses of images in literature and theology, the place
of myth in modern thought, the role of the imagination in making sense of the
world, the celebrated 'argument from desire', and Lewis’ place as an Anglican
thinker and a Christian theologian Written by Alister McGrath, one of the world’s
leading Christian thinkers and authors; this exceptional pairing of McGrath and
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Lewis brings together the work of two outstanding theologians in one volume
De vier liefdes Clive Staples Lewis 1992 Overdenkingen over de aspecten van de
liefde in genegenheid, vriendschap, eros en caritas.
Tolkien and the Invention of Myth: A Reader Jane Chance
C.S. Lewis’ Little Book of Wisdom: Meditations on Faith, Life, Love and Literature
2018-06-14 C. S. Lewis’ Little Book of Wisdom offers more than 300 bite-size
nuggets of inspiration and wisdom from the much-loved author, philosopher, and
Christian theologist.
The Cambridge Companion to C. S. Lewis Robert MacSwain 2010-09-09 A distinguished
academic, influential Christian apologist, and best-selling author of children's
literature, C. S. Lewis is a controversial and enigmatic figure who continues to
fascinate, fifty years after his death. This Companion is a comprehensive singlevolume study written by an international team of scholars to survey Lewis's career
as a literary historian, popular theologian, and creative writer. Twenty-one
expert voices from the University of Oxford, the University of Cambridge,
Princeton University, and Wheaton College, among many other places of learning,
analyze Lewis's work from theological, philosophical, and literary perspectives.
Some chapters consider his professional contribution to fields such as critical
theory and intellectual history, while others assess his views on issues including
moral knowledge, gender, prayer, war, love, suffering, and Scripture. The final
chapters investigate his work as a writer of fiction and poetry. Original in its
approach and unique in its scope, this Companion shows that C. S. Lewis was much
more than merely the man behind Narnia.
Charles Williams and C. S. Lewis Paul S. Fiddes 2021-10-21 This study of the
literary relationship between Charles Williams and C. S. Lewis during the years
1936-1945 focuses on the theme of 'co-inherence' at the centre of their
friendship. The idea of 'co-inherence' has long been recognized as an important
contribution of Williams to theology, and had significant influence on the thought
of Lewis. This account of the two writers' conviction that human persons 'inhere'
or 'dwell' both in each other and in the triune God reveals many interrelationships between their writings that would otherwise be missed. It also shows
up profound differences between their world-views, and a gradual, though
incomplete, convergence onto common ground. Exploring the idea of co-inherence
throws light on the fictional worlds they created, as well as on their treatment
(whether together or separately) of a wide range of theological and literary
subjects: the Arthurian tradition, the poetry of William Blake and Thomas
Traherne, the theology of Karl Barth, the nature of human and divine love, and the
doctrine of the Trinity. This study draws for the first time on transcriptions of
Williams' lectures from 1932 to 1939, tracing more clearly the development and use
of the idea of co-inherence in his thought than has been possible before. Finally,
an account of the use of the word 'co-inherence' in English-speaking theology
suggests that the differences that existed between Lewis and Williams, especially
on the place of analogy and participation in human experience of God, might be
resolved by a theology of co-inherence in the Trinity.
Surprised by Laughter Revised and Updated Terry Lindvall 2012-01-16 For C. S.
Lewis, merriment was serious business, and like no book before it, Surprised by
Laughter explains why. Author Terry Lindvall takes readers on a highly amusing and
deeply meaningful journey through the life and letters of one of the most beloved
Christian thinkers and writers. As Lindvall shows, the unique magic of Lewis's
approach was his belief that explosive and infectious joy dwells deep in the heart
of Christian faith. Readers can never fully understand Lewis, his life or his
legacy until they learn to laugh with him.
The Fellowship Philip Zaleski 2015-06-02 C. S. Lewis is the 20th century's most
widely read Christian writer and J.R.R. Tolkien its most beloved mythmaker. For
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three decades, they and their closest associates formed a literary club known as
the Inklings, which met every week in Lewis's Oxford rooms and in nearby pubs.
They discussed literature, religion, and ideas; read aloud from works in progress;
took philosophical rambles in woods and fields; gave one another companionship and
criticism; and, in the process, rewrote the cultural history of modern times. In
The Fellowship, Philip and Carol Zaleski offer the first complete rendering of the
Inklings' lives and works. The result is an extraordinary account of the ideas,
affections and vexations that drove the group's most significant members. C. S.
Lewis accepts Jesus Christ while riding in the sidecar of his brother's
motorcycle, maps the medieval and Renaissance mind, becomes a world-famous
evangelist and moral satirist, and creates new forms of religiously attuned
fiction while wrestling with personal crises. J.R.R. Tolkien transmutes an
invented mythology into gripping story in The Lord of the Rings, while conducting
groundbreaking Old English scholarship and elucidating, for family and friends,
the Catholic teachings at the heart of his vision. Owen Barfield, a philosopher
for whom language is the key to all mysteries, becomes Lewis's favorite sparring
partner, and, for a time, Saul Bellow's chosen guru. And Charles Williams, poet,
author of "supernatural shockers," and strange acolyte of romantic love, turns his
everyday life into a mystical pageant. Romantics who scorned rebellion, fantasists
who prized reality, wartime writers who believed in hope, Christians with cosmic
reach, the Inklings sought to revitalize literature and faith in the twentieth
century's darkest years-and did so in dazzling style.
Sehnsucht: The C. S. Lewis Journal Bruce R. Johnson 2022-05-12 Sehnsucht: The C.
S. Lewis Journal, established by the Arizona C. S. Lewis Society in 2007, is the
only peer-reviewed journal devoted to the study of C. S. Lewis and his writings
published anywhere in the world. It exists to promote literary, theological,
historical, biographical, philosophical, bibliographical and cultural interest
(broadly defined) in Lewis and his writings. The journal includes articles, review
essays, book reviews, film reviews and play reviews, bibliographical material,
poetry, interviews, editorials, and announcements of Lewis-related conferences,
events and publications. Its readership is aimed at academic scholars from a wide
variety of disciplines, as well as learned non-scholars and Lewis enthusiasts. At
this time, Sehnsucht is published once a year.
The Question of God Armand Nicholi 2003-08-07 Compares and contrasts the beliefs
of two famous thinkers, Sigmund Freud and C.S. Lewis, on topics ranging from the
existence of God and morality to pain and suffering.
Surprised by Joy/ The Four Loves C. S. Lewis 2011 Two candid and intensely
intimate books from one of the most influential Christian apologists of the
twentieth century.
Faith, Hope, and Love in the Kingdom of God Robert Hernan Cubillos 2017-04-27 We
live in a world full of challenges. The three graces can almost be seen as motors
for Christian life in today's world, but the words faith, hope, and love have so
many everyday uses that their technical, theological meanings are, for many,
difficult to appreciate. Modern life also leaves many yearning for authenticity
and meaning. Many religions have answered that need by calling to mind the image
of a path. Always profound progressions, religious paths tend to be motivated
either by practices (the act of walking the path) or focal points. Christianity
has a focal point, an object, and it sees the three graces as distinctively
content filled. The heart of this book is about helping people find the Christian
path and their intellectual, emotional, and spiritual balance--an equilibrium that
is sustained by a strong personal faith, an enduring hope for the future, and
genuine love that will withstand the worst of times. It contributes to the
category of Christian literature that provides a pattern for Christian living
without surrendering the intellect to the more popular side of this genre.
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